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Suggestions and Requirements for Sustainable Landscape Trainers
1. Train the MGs in your county by July 2010. Request hard copy surveys from the statewide MG office well before your training and distribute and collect them from the participants during your training program.

2. Train the general gardening public in your county by July 1011 (You may do the training at any time, but no later than July 1011). Request hard copy surveys from the statewide MG office well before your training and distribute and collect them from the participants during your training program. Participants must write on the survey the county in which training occurred.
3. At the end of each of your training programs, send the statewide office a list of those you trained and their email addresses. You can use the form we have provided. Participants will be contacted 3 and 6 months from their training to complete an on-line follow-up survey to measure behavior change as a result of this training program. 
4. IRB Confidentiality—Human Subjects Research at UC Davis

NOTE: The surveys have a code on them. The participants must retain the code from their survey. They can remove a part of the survey form which has this code and keep it in a safe place.  They will leave the survey (which also has the code on it) with you and keep their codes. The codes will be needed later to complete the follow-up survey. The participants’ names and email addresses will be kept separately from the codes so confidentiality will be preserved. 

5. Press Releases: Please use the press releases we have provided to advertize your Sustainable Landscaping training programs in whatever media/method you will be advertizing. The IRB is interested in making the program available to everyone and in communicating to them that they will be part of a study that is voluntary. The recruitment documents must give full disclosure and ensure an equitable distribution across the urban gardening population. We would like participants to complete all three surveys that they will be asked to take, to measure the effectiveness of our training efforts and any impact we may have had on the sustainability practices in California home gardening. Taking all three surveys is voluntary, though highly recommended and could be rewarded.

6. Those who complete all three surveys will be eligible for a drawing for a $300 gift certificate. This drawing will be in late 2011.
Send participant lists to Pam Geisel, Academic Coordinator, Statewide Master Gardener Office, c/o UCCE in Glenn County, P.O. Box 697 Orland, CA 95963-0697.  Email: pmelam@ucdavis.edu. Phone 530 865- 1154 or 530 865-1261. Request the hard copies of Surveys from Pam’s office.    
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